TK Stone Middle School
Site-Based Decision Making Council

March 28, 2016

The meeting was called to order at 3:10 pm by Mrs. Burnham.  Also in attendance were council members Chris Gardner, David Grossman, Carmen Johnson, Tabitha Kerr, and Bobby Thompson.

The tentative agenda and the minutes from the February 8th meeting and the March 7th special meeting were approved per a motion by Bobby Thompson with a second by Chris Gardner.  Motion carried.

The February financial statement was approved subject to audit per a motion by David Grossman with a second from Bobby Thompson.  Motion carried.

The council was informed that Kimberly Zetina has been selected as the TKS student of the month for March.

Mrs. Burnham reviewed the 2016-2017 staffing allocations with the council. The projected enrollment calls for the loss of one teaching position as compared to the current school year.

The council received and reviewed the proposed Section VI budget for 2016-2017.  This budget reflects at 10% reduction from the current year in anticipation of budget cuts from Frankfort.

The council received information from KASC regarding policy and Bylaw updates that need to be addressed after KASC reviewed the documents. This will be considered in depth at the next meeting.

The council reviewed and accepted the revised 8th grade supply list for 2016-2017.

Mrs. Burnham presented the council with an update on the construction progress.

The council was updated on the needs assessment. Summer projects at TK will include gym bleacher rehabilitation and some exterior door repair/replacement. 

Mrs. Burnham advised the council that she has started a student advisory council to get student input on school issues. 

The council’s next meeting will occur on April 19 at 3:00.

The meeting was adjourned by mutual consent. 
